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Re: piQ. 7-037 Investigation of Gas Operator Qualification Programs & Testing Practices 
Request for Extension 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

The Commission issued an Order of Notice on March 30, 2017 opening an investigation into 
the testing practices and operator qualification programs utilized by the gas distribution utilities in this 
state. The order required Staff to submit a report of its findings, conclusions and recommendations to 
the Commission no later than September 22, 2017. Because Staff is still conducting ongoing research, 
including an investigation of the testing practices and qualification programs being investigated in 
other states beside New Hampshire, and because this information may be helpful to the Safety 
Division as it prepares to issue its report, we respectfully request that such deadline for issuing a report 
be extended to include December 5, 2017. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

cc: Docket Service List 

Respectfully, 

~aA;tdtJ~ 
Randall S. Knepper 
Director, Safety Division 



SERVICE LIST - EMAIL ADDRESSES - DOCKET RELATED 

Pursuant to N.H. Adm in Rule Puc 203.11 (a) (1 ): Serve an electronic copy on each person identified on 
the service list. 

Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov 

al-azad.iqbal@puc.nh.gov 

alexander.speidel@puc.nh.gov 

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 

ciulla@unitil.com 

david.bumell@puc.nh.gov 

epler@unitil.com 

heather. tebbetts@l ibertyuti l i ties.com 

john.clifford@puc.nh.gov 

karen.sinville@libertyutilities.com 

leblanc@unitil .com 

leo.cody@libertyutilities.com 

mark.naylor@puc.nh.gov 

michael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

paul.dexterfi!,puc.nh.gov 

randy.knepper@puc.nh.gov 

richard.macdonald@libertyutilities.com 

robert. wyatt@puc.nh.gov 

Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com 

steve. frink@puc. nh .gov 

steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com 

taylorp@unitil.com 
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FILING INSTRUCTIONS: 

a) Pursuant to N.H. Admin Rule Puc 203.02 (a), with the exception of Discovery, file 7 copies, as well as an 

electronic copy, of all documents including cover letter with: DEBRA A HOWLAND 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
NH PUC 
21 S. FRUIT ST. SUITE IO 
CONCORD NH 03301-2429 

b) Serve an electronic copy with each person identified on the Commission's service list and with the Office of 

Consumer Advocate. 

c) Serve a written copy on each person on the service list not able to receive electronic mail. 


